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Canine Pet Rescue Newsletter December 2010

Dear Joanne,

Happy Holidays from CPR.  2010 was
our first full year as a 501c3, and
WOW! what an incredible year we
have had.

Here are some of our 2010 numbers:

54 adoptions
64 transfers/transports

We also held our first major fundraiser,
All In For CPR, Texas Hold'em
Tournament which was a huge
success! Be on the lookout in early
2011 for next years Save The Date.

Our volunteers have been without a doubt, the main reason for our
success in 2010.  There are so many of you that have given
selflessly of your time (walking, transports etc) and money that I am
afraid to start listing all of you for fear I will leave someone out. You
know who you are, and on behalf of myself and the entire Board of
Directors a huge THANK YOU!

We have our work cut out for us in 2011, mainly getting the kennel
built. If any of our readership needs to make a final year end
donation via your company, or personally please contact me.  We
are needing someone to donate the concrete foundation for the

DONATE TODAY

JOIN MAILING LIST

Attention all College
Students!  FREE

GAS!
 

CPR  is  looking  for  5
college  students  who  can
come  out  to  CPR  for  2
hours a day to walk, feed,
cleanup  and  interact  with
the dogs.  We need you to
commit  to  1  weekday
morning  and  evening
EVERY  week  and  every
other weekend 2 1.5 hours
either  day  or  evening.
CPR will give you a $50.00
gas card!

FREE GAS program will
start January 1, 2011.

Canine  Pet  Rescue is  5
miles  from  mile
marker 13 on hwy 316.
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kennel.  I will be happy to send you the plans for the kennel so you
can see about how much concrete we will need.  Our goal is to
have the kennel up and running by April 2011.  Please think about
CPR as you determine your year end giving.

To all of you and your families, Merry Christmas and a very Happy
New Year!

Thank you for your continued support of CPR and more importantly,
the dogs.

Sincerely,

Carla Brown
CEO/Founder
Canine Pet Rescue

 

Holiday Hazards and your Pets

 
Holiday Plants - Christmas Rose, Holly, Lilies are all
toxic to dogs and cats

Ribbons - It may look adorable, but placing a ribbon around your
pet's neck may cause them to choke

Bubbling lights - Older forms of this attractive decoration may
contain methylene chloride, which is a highly toxic chemical

Fire Salts - Contain Chemicals that could be harmful to pets

Angel Hair (spun glass) - Can be irritating to eyes and skin and
cause intestinal obstruction if eaten in large amounts

Christmas Tree Water - stagnant tree water or water containing
preservatives could result in stomach upset if ingested

Decoration Hooks - can cause blockage and or trauma to
gastrointestinal tract if swallowed

Styrofoam - can cause pets to choke if swallowed, these can look
like toys to cats and dogs, but they can cause serious injury,
especially if your pets break or swallow them

Tinsel - can cause choking or internal trauma if swallowed

Near  Harbins  Road,
Bold springs road and
hwy 81, in Dacula.

Please  email  Joanne
Cornish a 250 word or less
Bio.  Please  include  any
experience  you  have  had
with  dogs.  Your  preferred
schedule (pick a day of the
week)  and  a  time  to  call
and  set  up  an  interview
with one of our volunteers.

Please do not apply if you
are not able to commit.  It
takes a few times meeting
the  dogs  for  them  to  get
comfortable  with  you  and
you  with  them.  These
dogs  have  come  from  a
variety  of  rescue
circumstances  and  some
of  them  have  behavioral
issues that you will need to
know  about  and  work
through with them. 

Submissions will be
accepted Dec 1 - 15th so
pass this along!

 

Monthly Giving:

As you look towards your
2011 giving, we hope you
will  consider  setting  up
Monthly  Giving  to  CPR.
When  you  go  to  our
donation page, you can set
an  amount  that  will  billed
to  your  credit  card  each
month.  No amount is  too
small  and  every  penny
donated goes to  the  care
of  the  dogs.  We have no
paid  staff,  just  wonderful
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Click on logo for matching grant info

Bank of America Giving
The  Bank  of  America
Charitable  Foundation
Matching  Gifts  program
encourages  associates  to
contribute  to  qualifying
charitable  organizations.  The

program offers a way to double -  up to $5,000 (US) per person
each calendar year - associates' cash or securities contributions to
their  favorite  charitable  organizations  and  thus  improve  their
communities.

If you know of anyone who works for Bank of America please
ask them if  they would like to contribute to CPR. Pool your
donation with theirs to increase the match!

Wanda Stover, Indy's Guardian Angel
Some people may say "Its just
a dog" but not Wanda.  She
has been Indy's primary care
giver since that horrible
accident when Indy was hit by
a car in July.  Wanda has spent
countless hours at the vet,
changing dressings, teaching
her to walk again and nursing
her back to health. 

We know that Indy thanks you
Wanda, we just want everyone
else in the world to know how
special you are to CPR and all
the dogs that you have helped.

Merry Christmas!

Indy's blog

volunteers that assist with
the dogs daily care.

CPR would like to
recognize the following
monthly donors

Gary Cann
Shelley Hickman
Mark A. Lewis

Yes! I want to set up
monthly automatic
donations

About Canine Pet
Rescue

CPR is a 501c3 non profit
organization as recognized by
the Internal Revenue Code,
as a GA non-profit
corporation, and licensed by
the GA Department of
Agriculture.  We operate
solely on the generosity of our
supporters. Your help is
greatly appreciated.

Canine Pet Rescue
2625 Jones Phillps Road
Dacula, Georgia 30019
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Canine Pet Rescue | 2625 Jones Phillps Road | Dacula | GA | 30019
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